
 
 
Friday 18th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

As the academic year comes to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your ongoing and invaluable support to our schools and their staff, working in partnership to 

make sure your children are happy and thrive in all that they do.    

 

Looking Ahead 

We are pleased to announce two exciting developments for the coming academic year: 

• Michael Drayton Junior School will be joining our Trust on 1st September. 

• Higham Lane North Academy will officially open its doors in September, welcoming its 
first cohort of pupils. 

• We will be holding our very first ‘Trust Conference’ for all staff and governors across our 
schools, bringing them all together for the first time. 

 

Our Ongoing Commitment 

While we are proud of what has been achieved this year, we remain focused on the work still to 

be done. Our commitment at Central England Academy Trust is clear: to ensure that every 

school within our Trust is the very best it can be—for every pupil, every day. This is a 

responsibility we take seriously, and we are grateful for your continued support as we strive to 

fulfil this ambition. 

 

Thank You 

It has been a privilege to visit our schools throughout the year and have the opportunity to 

interact with our wonderful pupils.  They are our best ambassadors and make us proud every 

day.  I thank them for making their schools such caring and special places to learn and grow. 

Finally, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to all staff and governors across our 

schools for their professionalism, dedication, and tireless efforts throughout the year. Their work 

is instrumental in shaping the future of our young people. 

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming everyone 

back in September for another exciting year. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Andrew Dickinson 
CEO  


